

The Office of the Minister of Planning and the Economy

December 21, 2011

Mr. Afra Raymond
President
The Joint Consultative Council for the Construction Industry
The Professional Centre Building
1st Floor Unit B202
11-13 Fitzblackman Drive
Wrightson Road South
PORT OF SPAIN

Dear Mr. Raymond

Thank you for your letter of December 14, 2011. Your concerns are duly noted.

I am aware of the fact that your public procurement proposal have been taken into account during deliberations of the Joint Select Committee on this matter and will be taken fully into account as that Committee proceeds to complete its work.

On the matter you raise with regard to the Central Tenders Board, I have asked the Attorney General for his advice on the matter.

With Sincere Best Wishes for a Merry Christmas and a successful 2012.

Sincerely

Blomdradate Povaya

Dr. Bhoendradatt Tewarie

Minister

Ministry of Planning and the Economy

Level #14, Eric Williams Finance Building, Independence Square, Port of Spatn, Republic of Trinidad and Tobago

Tel: (868) 623-3716 Fax: (868) 627-4195 Website: http://pesrga.gov.tt

